
 

 

From: Alan Harker <alan_harker@byu.edu> 
To: "jenstrom@ucla.edu" <jenstrom@ucla.edu> 
Subject: Review 
Date: Fri, 13 Dec 2013 00:03:55 +0000 
 

Dr. Enstrom, 
 
According to BYU policy, relative to allegations of scientific misconduct, university academic leadership have 
thoroughly considered the materials you have submitted. After careful review the university has determined 
that no action is warranted. Please address any further communications to this office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Alan R. Harker 
Associate Academic Vice President 
Research and Graduate Studies 


